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MATCH REVIEW PANEL

THURSDAY 27 JUNE 2024

On Thursday 27 June 2024, the Football Queensland Match Review Panel {MRP) convened to
consider an incident arising from Round 19 of the NPL Women competition.

Souths United vs Gold Coast United - Rosle Sutton {Souths United)

The MRP considered an incident involving Rosie Sutton of Souths United on oraround the 23
minute of Souths United’'s NPLWomen match against Gold Coast United on Sunday 23 June,

In accordance with the Football Queensland Disciplinary Regulations {the Regulations), the
MRP has the authority to consider the incident and sanction as the offence was deemed a ‘serious
infringement or incident that escaped the referee’s attention’.

The MRP issued Souths United with a Show Cause Notice (the Notice)} on Monday 24 June
pertaining to the incident. Souths United’s response to the Notice was considered by the MRP
when making a determination on the incident.

The MRP determined that Sutton committed the offence of ‘R2 01-01 Excessive conduct when the
ball is not in play or playing distance’. The minimum sanction for the offence is two (2) matches,
being the Mandatory Match Suspension plus one (1) additional match.

The MRP confirmed that Sutton will serve a suspension of two (2) matches, being the minimum
sanction for the offence.

FOOTEALL QUEENSLAND

PO Box 79, Kingston, Queensland 4114 TO7 3208 2677
Wwww . footballgueensland.com.au E competitions@footballgueensland.com.au



